
July 3, 1978 

 The Supervisors of  Mt. Joy Township, Adams Co., Pa. held their regular meeting 

on July 3, 1978 at 9:00 a.m. at the election house in Two Taverns.  All members were 

present.  The minutes were presented and approved.   

 Chairman made a motion to pay bills, from General Fund #3753 to #3769 and State 

Fund #842 to $843, 2
nd

 by Danner, motion carried.  Glenn Snyder made a motion to 

approve revised plan for Windsor Green, Wilbur Danner 2
nd

 the motion, carried.   

 A motion was made by Danner to put wallboard on exterior walls of township 

building only and eliminate it on the interior walls, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 Snyder made a motion to approve Kehr plans, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried  There was 

some discussion on Gary Koontz’s electrical contract for the Township Building.  His 

additional costs for lights are too expensive.  Supervisors are to talk to him concerning this 

matter.  Letter was read from DER about sewage wastewater problem in vicinity of 

Chesapeake Chowder House.  Supervisors are to check into this matter.   

 Secretary to write letter back to James L. Helsel, Realtors from Harrisburg about 

letter concerning a salvage yard in this township.   Would like to know its whereabouts.   

 Supervisors authorized secretary that she should secure all the necessary books that 

she needs for the Township.   

 Secretary was authorized to advertise for bids for on inch top machined on for Mud 

College Road.   

 Danner made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 10:50 a.m. 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


